Saint John the Baptist Catholic School

Established 1914

Home of the Saints since 2018



School Newsletter September 18, 2023 Phone

715.352.3000

Address

125 N 4th Avenue Edgar, WI 54426

Website

www.stjohn-edgar.org

Facebook

School Staff Contact

Jessica Halvorsen - principal@stjohnedgar.org

St. John the Baptist Catholic Church & School

#SaintJohnSaints

The mission of Saint John the Baptist Catholic School is to educate God's children and promote Catholic values through academic excellence and service to others.

Upcoming School/Parish Events

October 6 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher In-Service

October 11 - Fall Picture Day - 9:00AM

October 18 - Youth Group Potato Bake

October 19 - Parent/Teacher Conferences

4:00 pm to 7:00 pm

October 21 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher

In-Service

- Parent/Teacher Conferences

10:30 am to 3:00 pm

October 29 - Trunk or Treat

Juan Martinez - secretary@stjohnedgar.org Kris Riehle - kriehle@stjohnedgar.org Catherine Martinez - cmartinez@stjohnedgar.org Janelle Haupt - jhaupt@stjohnedgar.org Jean Lemmer - jlemmer@stjohnedgar.org Brenda Werner - bwerner@stjohnedgar.org Jane Bergs - jbergs@stjohnedgar.org Ashley Michlig - amichlig@stjohnedgar.org June Wozny - jwozny@stjohnedgar.org

Father Alan - pastor@stjohnedgar.org

Lois Wierzba - lwierzba@stjohendgar.org

Baylie Nieder - bnieder@stjohnedgar.org

Julie Seubert - jseubert@stjohnedgar.org

WELCOME

New Teachers

We would like to welcome Mrs. Kris Riehle! She will be the 3K teacher, Mrs. Catherine Martinez will be the 4K teacher. Ms. Janelle Haupt will be assisting in the 4K classroom, Ms. Baylie Nieder will be our Phy-Ed teacher.

Star Testing

Star testing will be happening the week of September 18th through the 22nd. Please make sure your child(ren) are well rested and ready for star testing! GOOD LUCK STUDENTS!!!!



Seroogy's Candy Bar Sale

The Seroogy's candy bar sale is beginning! Please make sure to sign up for selling candy bars at weekend Masses at St. John's and Holy Family.



newsletter

Monthly Memo from The Principal

September 18, 2023



Happy Fall!

Fall is in the air! And we can certainly feel it as school moves into full swing here at St John's! The classrooms are buzzing with chatter and teachers and students are engaging in learning each day!

It makes my heart happy to greet all the St John's families at the door each day and be able to visit the classrooms throughout the day to just peek in at all the good things going on!

I'm thoroughly excited for this school year and proud to be part of the St John's Family.



Autumn leaves don't fall.

THEY FLY!

They take their time and wander on this...
their only chance to soar!



Teacher's Corner

Teachers started off the year with a bang! Inservice brought some great opportunities to experience team building and find our focus for the year on building relationships with each other, students and families!





More to Know...

Updates

We had a great turnout for open house this year! It was exciting to see all of the families come in for the first time to school and see the changes that were made over summer! In addition, we are very grateful for the families that were able to attend the first annual Mandatory Home & School Meeting! The information and discussion were top notch! Thank you:)

As we continue to update our St John the Baptist Catholic Church and School Facebook Page and Website, make sure to like & follow us so you can get the updates as we jump in with both feet in the upcoming weeks!

Please be patient as we are continually updating our website and social media to communicate relevant information to you in a timely fashion! As we have information you too will have information you need!



Make sure to get all your St John's Clothing and Apparel! If you would like to place an order head to https://fourseasonsmarathon.chipply.com/StJohns/Closes Thursday, September 21st

Apparel









Renaissance STAR Testing is Sept 18-22 Grades 4K-8

For this next week we are planning on STAR testing. Sufficient rest and a good breakfast will be helpful in helping your student prepare.

Teachers will be doing testing throughout the week.





